
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team. 

Friday 7th May 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a good weekend! 

 

Visit to Wildheart Animal 

Sanctuary 

 

Please see the letter about our 

visit to Wildheart Animal  

Sanctuary (formally known as 

Sandown Zoo) and complete 

the slip. 

Over the weekend please  

upload your adventures onto 

Tapestry.  The children really 

love sharing their Tapestry 

posts with their friends in class. 

Rhyming Task 

 

Next week we will be learning 

about rhyming words. Please 

complete the rhyming job on 

the back of this newsletter to 

help with your child’s  

understanding. 

This week the children have 

been enjoying some extra 

Patch time.   


